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On October 6th, the Currituck County School Board reviewed four options for 
instructional models for the second nine weeks. The BOE voted in favor of 
Option 2. This means for PreK-5: a return to full-time, in-person instruction 
four days per week and ½ day remote instruction every Friday. 
 
The full presentation made to the Board of Education has been posted to the 
district website.  
 
Important next steps include: 

● October 7-9 
○ The Virtual Learning Survey will reopen on our website for PreK-5 

families to reassess their decision based on the plan voted upon 
last night. 

○ A Virtual Learning Teacher Application will open for PreK-5 staff 
who would like to teach in the Virtual Learning setting. 

○ A Bus Registration Form will be posted to our website for PreK-5 
families to complete who have chosen to return to in-person 
instruction and require transportation. 

● October 16 
○ Teacher Workday- No School for Students 
○ End of the Grading Period 

● October 19-20 
○ Teacher Workdays- No School for Students 

● October 21st 
○ Orientations Scheduled for all PreK-5 families 

● October 22nd & 23rd (both full days of in-person school) 
○ 10/22: PreK-5 students with last names A-M will go to school 
○ 10/23: PreK-5 students with last names N-Z will go to school 
○ Family groups will be permitted to attend together. 
○ All virtual students will begin school on October 22nd 

● October 26th 
○ All PreK-5 students will begin in-person instruction together. 

 
*More information about Plan 2 and Grades 6-8 will be released by the end of the week. 

High school students will remain virtual through the end of the semester (Dec.18th). 


